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March 18, 2014 

 

Fred Marvel 

Brannan Sand and Gravel Company, L.L.C. 

2500 Brannan Way 

Denver, CO  80229 

 

RE: Pit 29, DRMS Permit No. M-1980-183, 

  Acreage Reduction AR-02 

 Denial 

 

Dear Mr. Marvel: 

 

On March 18, 2014 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety considered your request for a permit 

acreage reduction.  The Division found that reclamation had not been accomplished on these areas and 

denied this request.  Please review the attached inspection report for the specific reasons for the acreage 

reduction denial. 

 

If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by 

email at tyler.odonnell@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tyler O’Donnell  

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

Enclosure:  March 5, 2014 Inspection Report 

 

CC:             Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 
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